
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

 

 
 
 

Resilience  Respect   Excellence   Pride 
8th June 2017 
 
No Assembly this Friday 
 
9th June 

 Prep/1 Nursery Rhyme Celebration 

- Grandparents Day 9.00 – 11.00 
 

12th June 

 Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday 
 
14th June 

 Division Netball and Soccer 
 

15th June 

 Gr 1/2 PBL Celebration (9.30 – 10.30) 
 
16th June 

 Color-a-thon 
 
23rd June 

 Gr 5/6 PBL Celebration (12.00 – 1.30) 
 
27th June 

 Reports sent home 

 
28th June 

 3 Way Conferencing ( 3.30 – 7.40) 
 
29th June 

 3 Way Conferencing  (9.10 - 11.10) 
(selected classes) 

 3 Way Conferencing  (3.30 – 7.40) 
 
30th June 

 LAST DAY Term 2 
 
 
Note Home 
 

 Gr Prep/1 Grandparents Day 
 
Eldest 

 3 Way interview parent information 

 3 Way booking information 
 
 
 
 
Mildura West Primary School 
Ninth Street 
MILDURA Vic  3500 
 

Ph:   03 5023 1336 
Fax: 03 5021 3501 
mildura.west.ps@edumail.vic. gov.au 
 

School Council President 
mcdonald.kiran.k@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 
 

From the Principal and Assistant Principal… 
 

WOW G3/4 students & Staff – What great Games!  

Our G3/4 Games Con was FANTASTIC – I was blown away with the 

children’s ability to articulate their learning. To create the games they 

had to use lots of problem solving, creative and critical thinking skills.  
 

It’s Assessment & Reporting Time 

Please read the document about your child’s mid year report & the Three 

Way Conference that is included with the newsletter.  

As you know, we work together to support your child’s education.  

Please jump on Compass and book a time – but if you are unable to do 

this, then please contact the front office. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

       
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
      

      

      From Anne & Luke  
 
 

Regional Cross Country 
On Tuesday 6th June Summer 

Roberts, Ali Ehsani, Mohammad 
Ehsani and Gabby Marrone proudly 

represented Mildura West at the 
Loddon Mallee Region Cross 

Country Championships in St. 

Arnaud. They qualified by finishing 
in the top ten at the recent 

Sunraysia Championships. Results 
for the day were as follows: 

Summer 24th, Mohammad 34th, 

Ali 36th and Gabby's result is yet 
to be confirmed. All four students 

enjoyed their experience and 
represented the school with great 

pride.   
A big thank you to Kiran McDonald 

and Rosie Marrone for transporting 

the kids to the event.  

 

 

REMINDER: Donõt Forget! 

Nursery Rhyme Day and Grandparents/Special Friends 

  
 Who : 

Grandparents/Special    

Friends 
When: Tomorrow, Friday 

9th June 

Time:  9:00am to 11:00am  

Where: Prep classrooms 
We would also like to invite parents 

along from 9:00 - 9:30 am to share in 

our Nursery Rhyme parade. 
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Grade 3/4 PBL Games Con Presentation  

SRC ~ RSPCA 
DRESS UP 

ACTIVITY DAY 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 30th June 
 
 
 

DRESS UP as a 
DOMESTIC ANIMAL 

 

GRADE 1/2 PBL 'THE HUMAN BODY' CELEBRATION! 

Our students have been learning about the Skeletal and Digestive 
Systems.   

They have asked their own questions and researched the answers. 
Students have also explored and learnt about how good pairs learn 
together. This has been another exciting learning experience for our 

Grade 1/2 students!  

 
      Driving Questions:  

2. What makes me healthy? 
3. How can I learn with a partner? 

пΦ Iƻǿ Ŏŀƴ L ǎƻƭǾŜ ŀ ǇǊƻōƭŜƳ ǿƘŜƴ LΩƳ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎΚ 

 
 Now for the fun part!! Our CELEBRATION OF LEARNING! 

WHO? Parents / Carers of Grade 1&2 Students. 

WHAT? Students will present their new knowledge via a poster or 
through a program on the iPad. 

WHERE? In the gym. 
WHEN? Presentations will run from 9.30amτ10.30am on Thursday, 15th 
June. 
WHY? This is our PBL Celebration for Term 2! 

We really hope you can come along and enjoy the presentations!! 

Kind Regards, 

Grade 1 & 2 Teachers 
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Stars of the Week  
Class Star of the Week  Reason 
Prep / 1 M Dorissa Johnson For working hard in Maths! 
Prep / 1 P Kayden Carr For always trying hard with his reading! 
Prep / 1 B Tyrel Divola For working hard in Writing 

1 H  Connor Fox For using your time wisely in spelling and getting 
great results  

1 S Matthew Woodburn Working hard during P.B.L time and being a great 
partner.  

1 / 2 L Soma Jabari For terrific work with her PBL partner 

2 N Alaura Cooksley For working very hard this week in all her tests 

2 S Aqil Poya For participating and being a good listener during 
classroom discussions. 

3 M Younis Al-Ogaidi For acknowledging and praising the hard word of 
others. 

3C Will Pratt For improving his Reading and always having a great 
attitude towards his learning!  

4 A L Rhianna Meaney For having a growth mindset in Maths! 
4 A T Devram Wijeysinghe 

Mudiyanselage 
For always being ready to learn 

4 / 5 K Logan Baldock For always trying to do his very best. 
5 O H Summer Roberts 

Ali Ehsani 
For an excellent effort at the Regional Cross Country 

5 P Gabby Newson For always striving for excellence! 
6 C A Jorja Donohue For working hard during P.B.L. 
6 C R N/A   
P.E Prep Danika Kirby For being very helpful and respectful in PE lessons.  
P.E 1/2 Brooke Wells For great resilience in PE 
P.E.3-6 Ryleigh MacDonald Always having a positive attitude and trying her best 

in sport.  
Science 
Prep 

Lila Hartshorn Always putting in her best effort into her learning. 

Science 1/2 Jorja Massey A very accurate dinosaur model 
Science  3/4  Austin Gehret Very detailed responses in Science and always 

persisting with new learning. 
Art Angus Legin-McKelvie Wonderful colour mixing and shading to create his 

‘Bowl of Fruit’ 
RREP  N/A   
Brekky Club James Gray  For his positive attitude at Brekky Club 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stick Insects 
Thank you to all our weekend 

babysitters for our stick 

insects.  

We still have 5 going strong. 

If you are interested in caring 

for them for the school 

holidays, please let the 

Science Team know! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Recreation Management Student Action Team 6CA 
Last Thursday 6CA were fantastic ambassadors for our school working 
alongside Nardia Baker and Tina Grasser from MRCC. The task was to 

install 2 seats at Johnson’s Bend overlooking the river so that visitors to the 
area could enjoy the river’s beauty. 

 
We found out we had some aspiring engineers in the team and working 

together, got the job done. Learning about the importance of a spirit level 
when installing seats was one of the highlights! Thank you to our school 
community for the milk bottles that were used to make the seats and to 
Integrated Recyclers for donating the materials and construction of the 

seats. 
 

 

 

Parents please 
note there will be 
no Assembly this  
Friday, Stars of 
the week will be 

presented to 
students on 

Monday 
 



 
 
 
 

Maths Competition  
Please write the correct answer, cut out and place the problem in the Maths Competition box, located next to lost 
property in the office. You can complete the problem as a family or individual. A winner of a $5 canteen voucher is 
drawn at Friday’s assembly. Good luck.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NAME  __________________________________________    
 
CLASS ________________ 
 

 

FRIDAY 16TH JUNE from 11.30 ɀ 1.30pm 

All students will be walking at this time, with parents, grandparents and  

carers invited to attend! 

 

Students are encouraged to wear their house colours and comfortable footwear. Drink 
bottles are essential.  

Our goal is to help the fundraising committee raise at least $4000 towards our long term goal of new 
PLAY GROUND EQUIPMENT. We hope that each child will participate in the Colour-A-Thon to the 
best of their ability.  

If each child raises $10.00, we will ac hieve our goal!   

Please return pledge sheets and all money to the school by Monday 20 th  June 

 

 Compass Corner ς C.A.T.  
¸ƻǳǊ /ƘƛƭŘΩǎ wŜǇƻǊǘ Lǎ bƻǿ !ǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ 
¸ƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǊŜǇƻǊǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƻƴ /ƻƳǇŀǎǎ ŦǊƻƳ CǊƛŘŀȅ ŀŦǘŜǊƴƻƻƴΦ  

This latest Common Assessment Task will be on Maths. 
 

Please ƭƻƎ ƻƴǘƻ /ƻƳǇŀǎǎ ǘƻ ŀŎŎŜǎǎ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ - on your home computer or mobile device. You can 
leave a comment for the teacher and child to view too. PƭŜŀǎŜ ƎŜǘ ƻƴƭƛƴŜ ŀƴŘ ǎƘŀǊŜ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀǘ 
Mildura West. You can log on here: https://mildurawestps.vic.jdlf.com.au  
 
Need help? We are here for you! 
If you need a password reset or have forgotten your details please contact the school and we can provide you 
with a new log in. Ph: 50231336 
 

Second Hand Uniforms 
 

If anyone has any uniforms 

to donate to the school – 

that can be passed on to 

other children all donations 

are greatly appreciated. 

Also if you need assistance 

with purchasing new uniforms 

 –please contact Belinda or 

Annie. 
 
 

 

Update your details 
 

If you have changed your phone 
number, moved house, started a new 

job, or have had other changes in your 
household - please speak to our office 

staff to update your details. 
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